
 
 
 
 

To the victims of the massive flooding caused by the heavy rain in July 2018： 

 

Yorozu expresses its heartfelt condolences to the victims and their families of 

the disastrous rain and mudslides of July 2018 and hopes for a full and 

speedy recovery of the people and the affected areas. 

 

 

 


